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25th June 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Newsletter 
 
Please find some reminders and notices below. 
 

Uniform 
As detailed in previous emails, we are moving over to an online service 
with our uniform provider.  Further details will follow by email when the 
site is active.  However, we currently have a lot of stock on site so not all 
sizes/items will be available on the site when it does go live.  As these 
items go out of stock at school, they will be added to the site.  Please get 
your orders in early so we can update the site before we finish in July.  If 
you would like your uniform delivered before we return in September, the 
deadline for orders on the site is 1st August. 
 

All uniform orders already received, are now ready for collection.  Please bring payment when 
you come to collect.  We accept cash or cheques make payable to ‘Windmill Hill Primary School’.  
We do not take card payments. 
 

Parents’ Evening 
Your child’s class teacher will have contacted you to make a telephone appointment to update 
you on your child’s progress this year.  These appointments will take place next week.  If you 
have changed your contact number recently, please update the office.  If you have not made an 
appointment, please contact your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. 
 

Sports Day 
We will be holding Sports Day next week.  The children will be competing in their class bubbles.  
Please make a note of the day that your child’s class will be competing as follows: 
 
Wednesday 30th June  AM Year 5 / Year 6 
    PM Year 1 / Year 2 
 
Thursday 1st July  AM Reception 
    PM Year 3 / Year 4 
 
Unfortunately, spectators are not allowed.  Please apply a high factor suncream to your child 
before they come to school and send them in with their sun hat and wearing their PE kit.  Please 
make sure your child has the correct PE kit for the day – white t-shirt, black shorts and pumps or 
trainers.  No football kits allowed. 
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 School Photographer 
Please send your photo orders together with payment in to school by Friday 2nd 
July. 
 
 

 
    Reception Starters 
We are looking forward to welcoming 24 new children into Reception in 
September.  Mrs McCoy has been busy making contact with the new 
families and helping with their preparation for school in September. 
 
 

Year 6 
Year 6 will be taking part in virtual transition next week. The high schools 
will be liaising directly with the children. 
 
The Year 6 prom will be taking place on Tuesday 20th July.  Further details will follow. 
 
The children took part in a rounders day and have raised money for their prom through 
sponsorship.  If you have not sent the money into school yet, please do so as soon as possible. 
 

Weather 
The sun is peeking out most days now, so please ensure that you put suncream on your child 
before they come to school.  Please also ensure you send 
them in with their water bottle which should contain water 
NOT juice or squash. 
 

Summer Holidays 
We break up for Summer on Thursday 22nd July.  School will 
close at 1pm.  School reopens on Thursday 2nd September, 
however, the school office will be open on Wednesday 1st 
September for any uniform sales. 
 
Thank you, as always, for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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